
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS LUTON TOWN 
 
 
Like the rest of Luton, Pictons Solicitors were celebrating this weekend as Luton Town 
achieved automatic promotion to League 1. The Hatters promotion was confirmed on 
Saturday with two games of the season still remaining.   
 
Sukh Saini, Managing Partner at Pictons commented “everyone at Pictons is delighted 
with the Hatters’ achievement. As a local business we are keen supporters of the Club and 
have enjoyed a close relationship with them for many years. A successful football club is 
vital to any town and this promotion, like so much else happening in Luton, will only 
strengthen its business community” 
 
Just as Luton Town have plans to move to a new home, Pictons are also relocating and 
will be operating from new state of the art offices at 5th Floor, Hampton by Hilton, 42-50 
Kimpton Road, Luton LU2 0FP from the 30th April. Sukh Saini says “we have been 
operating from our town centre location for some years but this move, to a new location 
near Junction 10, is really exciting for us as a business. Whilst we will continue to serve all 
of our clients in and around Luton, this relocation gives us a great opportunity to be part of 
the ongoing development around J10 and the continued growth of the Airport”. 
 
For further information about Pictons relocation please click here 

http://bit.ly/2qFrsHt

